
 

 
 
 
We will be hiring for the 2019 season with a March 1st start. 
 
We are a company that sponsors and signs off for ITA Apprentice Landscape Gardeners and 
Arborist Technicians. If you are looking for a career with a truly green grounds maintenance 
company that cares about the environment, please send your resume to 
hello@thesilentgardener.com.  
 
There are more details at our web sites career page. www.thesilentgardener.com 
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